
   

                                                                                               
                                                                                                                                

 

 

Traffic and Transportation Committee Public Hearing 

Police & Public Safety 

Report 
      

DATE:    January 4, 2023 

TIME:    7:00PM 

IN PERSON: No 

VIRTUAL: Yes 

SPEAKER: No                                                 

 

Committee Members Present     Committee Members Absent 

Frank Morano, Chairman of the Board   John Velazquez 

Danny Venuto, Chair, Traffic & Transportation    

Owen Reiter, Chair, Police and Public Safety 

Melissa D’Elia    

Robert DiGennaro  

John Felicetti       Board Members Present 

James Pistilli       Albert Klingele 

Anthony Rapacciuolo         

 

Staff 

Charlene Wagner, District Manager 

Stacey Wertheim, Community Coordinator  

 

Guests 

Carol Donovan, President, Richmondtown-Clarke Avenue Civic Association 

Susan Conlon, Richmondtown-Clarke Avenue Civic Association 

 
 

Public Contact Session  

None 

 

Agenda 

None 
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Old Business 

Arthur Kill Road flooding continues to cripple Tottenville. In December the entire road was 

flooded by Mill Creek. Applications for warehouse development bringing truck traffic to the 

neighborhood should not be permitted. 

 

New Business 

• There is confusion regarding mapped city streets that the city does not have title to. 

Many of these streets are in disrepair and the Staten Island DOT Borough 

Commissioner maintains that DOT is not responsible to maintain them.  

 

• Owen Reiter announced the passing of Joe Albano, a prominent figure in the Staten 

Island DOT office many years ago. He cared about Staten Island very much and was 

very helpful with DOT matters. 

 

• Is the City still installing Speed Humps?  Yes, you must contact DOT directly. Requests 

to not come through the Community Board anymore. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Danny Venuto, Chair 


